
 

 
From:                                         ​CCC Digital Services 
Subject:                                     ​FW: URGENT - Local Plan website 
  
Importance:                            ​High 

  
  

 
From:​ Stamp Elliot  
Sent:​ 14 September 2016 09:09 
To:​ CCC Programme Officer 
Subject:​ RE: Canterbury District Local Plan 
  
  
Good Morning Angela, 

  
As discussed last week unfortunately a representative from Network Rail will 

not be able to attend the session tomorrow. 

  
You may be aware of the Government�s current objective of releasing land 

for residential development. As detailed in a recent article Network Rail is 

working to contribute this objective. The following link will take you to the 

article; 

http://www.networkrail.co.uk/news/2016/sept/Network-Rail-to-unlock-land-

for-12000-new-homes-by-2020/ ​. 
  
As detailed in the consultation letter dated 19​th​ January 2016, Network Rail 

requests that the following sites; Roper Road, Canterbury East CA482 / PA/009 and 

Herne Bay CA491 / PA/012, are included as part of the council�s site allocation. 

  

Thank you 

  

Kind Regards 

  
  
Elliot Stamp 
Town Planner|Property 
Network Rail 
1 Eversholt Street | London |NW1 2DN 
M ​07740 224772 
T​ 020 7904 7247 
E  
www.networkrail.co.uk/property 
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